
Effective 14 September 2022 

Norwegian Fjord Horse Registry (NFHR) Social Media Policy 

 

Not all BOD members and NFHR members participate in social media since it is not an 

expectation of being on the board or at the core operations of the NFHR.   

The NFHR will not be utilizing social media as a primary platform for communication.  

The NFHR website, postal mailings (including the Herald), board of directors (BOD) 

meetings (which are open to members), and meeting minutes will serve as the primary 

forms of communication to the membership.   

The NFHR Facebook Page and NFHR Facebook Group Page or any other social media 

pages created by the NFHR will be utilized as needed and at the discretion of the page 

administrators for communication to the membership.   

Members of the NFHR agree not to use social media, electronic communication, or any 

public platform to attack the character or reputation of the NFHR organization, its Board 

of Directors, Officers, Employees, Contractors, and other NFHR members. This 

includes abusive, slanderous, volatile, or intimidating language.  Such conduct could 

result in Disciplinary Action including Loss of Membership Privileges pursuant to Article 

IV(C) of the NFHR By-Laws. The NFHR has a zero-tolerance stance on harassment of 

any kind. 

 

 


